## معدق کی کبری ویکسرس ر هدومر

## Missionary Gregory Bach Reaching Mongolia



January & February 2024

Dear friends and supporters,

Thank you for your prayers for me as I travel. This is officially my first prayer letter since I started deputation. It has been 2 months since I began and already, I have seen God bless and prosper this endeavor.

I am currently in Florida. In these last two months, I have travelled over 6,500 miles. I have been in meetings in Oregon, Tennessee, Alabama, and Florida. Thank the Lord for safety on the road! While traveling from Oregon to Tennessee, I drove over 1,000 miles in a day!

While in Oregon, I had the opportunity to witness at length to Peter, a man who had no understanding of the substitutionary sacrifice of Christ. He was very open to the gospel, and recieved it very well. Please pray for Peter that he will not forget the witness that he recieved and read and take to heart the literature I left with him.

I want to thank you all who have had me in for meetings, to those of you who pray for me, and to those who support me financially as I seek to follow Christ.

I am very thankful for the fellowship and the blessing you all have been to me. The Lord has used you to encourage me in a great way. To everyone that prays for me, thank you. I can tell you by experiance that prayer makes a great difference!

I turned 25 this week. I am thankful for the Lord's help and guidance over the last year and I am excited to follow Him in the next year of my life.

God Bless you all

**Brother Greg** 

**Prayer Requests** 

- Safety on the road
- Wisdom for the next steps
- For more open doors to present my burden

Email - true2tell@gmail.com Phone - (907) 617-4124